
Date: 12, May, 2017 

Cover letter 

To:  Federal Communications Commission, 

Authorization & Evaluation Division, 

7435 Oakland Mills Road, 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The TP-LINK Technologies Co., Ltd. , the undersigned, hereby The FCC ID: TE7X1V1 

device can not permit configuration options through software parameters for 

different regulatory domains to configure the device transmitter power or frequency 

or other technical parameters,or has the ability to operate with technical parameters 

outside the FCC regulations in any bands 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

___________ 

Jing Huang 

 

 

 

 

 

 


